
Weekly eNews 
Announcements

November 15, 2017  

"Our Saviour's Lutheran Church welcomes all to the love of

Christ through Worshipping, Learning, and Serving."

Worship This Week

Saturday Worship 
5:30pm 

Sunday Worship
8:30 am & 10:30 am

 
Education 9:40 am
Adult in Sanctuary

 Preschool - 5th Grade 
in 12E
        Middle School - 9N
  High School - Youth Room
 
*Wednesday Night Activities starting at 5 pm*

Re*Formation: Living, Growing & Walking with Jesus 

Memory Verse:Jeremiah 31:33b
So says the Lord: I will put my law within them, and I will write it on their hearts; and I will be 

their God, and they shall be my people. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q2lLKDR86twWJefJkefqlUXwYrZ8CTobg46TnFhB_SKoiqaDJ5oeWGK9CxS42_lri0jVUravDKSfNxbIhZluokPQR8Zzw3HPuIjnC0hlLD0mqMEam94xu4M=&c=&ch=


Listen to the sermons at: https://www.our-saviours.org/sermons

Upcoming Events

JOINT THANKSGIVING WORSHIP
Thanksgiving Worship will be here on Tuesday November 21st at

7:00pm. The other ELCA congregations and ministries will be
joining us. Thank you to those that volunteered to help set up for

the pie reception! We still need people to bring pies.  Please
contact the office if you can volunteer. office@our-saviours.org or

484-3133.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q8muCx1bW8SwXkbmMiP4FlwFZe-UT_Ml4gYzNS7ou5_vc5WZBC_fFY_5moeBajeQrQf4yjpy-CJb0kyg2pz-fXByixKScxjDueAax98gUZLsk7r0o0_j0eR52EarXi8hhk2tf3mmXNRH&c=&ch=


ANNUAL FLEA MARKET
PRESCHOOL ANNUAL CRAFT FAIR/FLEA MARKET
EXCITING NEWS! 
We are now accep�ng dona�ons!  Please leave
items in Pastor Leta's old office at the Northeast 
Entrance in front of the pricing tables. We cannot
accept the following: clothing, electronics (except 

                                                        for gaming consoles), large furniture pieces.



                                                       Have questionable items?
                                                       Please call first,
                                                       Karen Wulff 970-215-5083
                                                       Sandy Flockhart 970-217-2631

LUAU LUNCHEON CHRISTMAS PROGRAM RECEPTION 
Mele Kalikimaka! 

All are invited to a Hawaiian Luau Luncheon on 
December 10th immediately following the 

10:30am worship service,
 which will include the children's

 Christmas program. 
This is a festive sit-down luncheon

provided by the High School youth and a
great time for fellowship! 

A free-will donation will support the 2018 Summer
Youth Trip. 

There will also be a silent auction with outstanding items and 
experiences to bid on!

UPCOMING EVENTS DURING ADVENT



SAVE THE DATES: SPECIAL WORSHIP FOR ADVENT &
CHRISTMAS



LEARNING

Coming Soon: ADVENT SERMON SERIES



FALL BIBLE STUDY



Gifts of Imperfect Parenting



LEAH CIRCLE
Leah Circle will meet at 6:45 p.m. Thursday, November 16, in the home of Barb Slattenow.
Carol Bisbee will present the lesson and Ellen Wheeling will provide dessert.
 

MEN'S BREAKFAST
Tuesday, November 28 at 7 am at the Breakfast Club. Guests - Mumtaz Hussain and Dr.



Mohammad Siddiqui from the Islamic Center. For info contact Bob Bakken at 970-223-5308.
There will be no meeting in December.
 

THEOLOGY PUB
THEOLOGY PUB is an opportunity for people
to be honest and open about topics of faith,
ask any questions, and at the end of the night,
know that it's perfectly fine if we disagree with
one another. 
Join others to enjoy the beverage of your
choice every fourth Thursday, 6:00-7:30pm.

                                                          
Next Date: November 16th (third Thursday due to Thanksgiving)

Location: Horse & Dragon 
 

BOOK CLUB

Dec 4 A Secret Gift: How one man's kindness-and a trove
of letters-revealed the hidden history of the Great

Depression by Ted Gup

Suzie Smith

CHILDREN & FAMILY

Bible in 52 Weeks 

Bible in 52 Weeks 
 

Grab a story packet in the fellowship
hall and have fun at home with the

activities they share 
Take a photo of the activities and

upload them to our Facebook group:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1349603485105413/?
sw_fnr_id=1994175596&fnr_t=0 

Contact Naomi with any questions  

Here is a link to the November home devotions: 
Bible Stories in a Year Faith Formation Journeys

 
November Home Stories:

Story 42-Jesus on the Cross
Story 43-The Tomb is Empty!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q2GVDVlwL_CCLPf5ss15cdfES1SUHe2nnnDOOtXZulG96YNWhbTn85iNNtmYOjIu4vREL1QjHx3DV6r5OfKvf5ircTmsrEhCiGjyx_4w_Ta4aSMEs-73ilO9TQhugxY2HkyYcRI1n78zX1x_iRoXgoO62XolsbY0vfNDMhEbO9pqlowXdNtQabZqmXxdaBjsOu4ig_Me9e0uItXEtc-S0vA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q0zbweERhILb1EjerNVRFZvkVfnm02TPmE7_bQm6XyhQhL-846JJRYU4QE3KXe7e9Tuih_rIlnbnFE_M1y46Ip6VN68aI0_aR2KbsSuxq8MNPcE46M2g-prg46eIP7crEF2BmDvdRHHMfsV018L-AMpoh-CHDBudLw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q3tLIuu8DYtdsiTENvXsz3k4fAr_wJjqGf41wTzj9OoFEA8bc7L3NYK3P7s5VLUwwalfOa5xVyAJAxJZFKJIDSAmDMBiF56kym46bk0-5zow--Rbgx29yJgzT2pDbsDNu2jEOujIpxUwQCNzIU1ro0eSoGj0ivoCVzUZW4Dh_4F5ziFvfsOsM3wEOcwYg6Ah9OrBu6F3YRd73cbsNF7mUF0=&c=&ch=


Story 44-The Disciples see Jesus
Story 45-The Ascension

Story 46-Pentecost

YOUTH

FoCoLu EVENTS

 

 

Upcoming Events:

Parents of teens attending the ELCA Youth Gathering 2018, we are having a
bake sale on Nov 12th between services at OSLC to raise money.  Please bake
cookies, breads or pies and bring them for sale. Set up is at 8:15 am before the
first service. We will sell at 930-1045.  Hopefully we can catch some buyers
before the second service. If you would like to help with this sale please email
Christine Butler at cthomson.cb@gmail.com.  Thank you, 

November 10th Sr High Fellowship Event - Lock In at Trinity Click here for info
 

Middle School Service Project 

Wednesday, 11/15Confirmation at Spirit of Joy - Help needed! Attention 
MS parents... On Wednesday, 11/15 Pastor Dave will be teaching and 

then leading our MS students in a practice called lectio divina (the divine 
reading). This is part of the "How to Read the Bible" class he is leading in 

November. This practice involves calm, quiet, and periods of silence, 
meaning Dave needs your help. We are strongly encouraging as many 

parents as possible to stay with the kids for the class that evening. 
Having increased adult presence will help dramatically and, of course, 

you can participate in the activity as well.
THANKSGIVING WORSHIP AT OUR SAVIOUR'S

MARCO FROM RESCATE ECUADOR WILL BE WITH US FOR THE FOCOLU

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q3tLIuu8DYtdtGcljs37FAI6CUrHPBz-of56Luw-P4MFDqh6G4l3bSaIgyinbVMNMNWi1invDPjCdzTiLRXwxzDhitbqfHngnBO9lUmLgkPfcqHpoAuMoLVG7cD79IFY4yl5wzatDKixwZ9nlh5duKL1tInUh6SxBkaRbo58nYS8UokdJZD-3oGsCymIq0s7jaTgCMiFKDwstfCi9hHtj88hWlUM90EA4w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q3tLIuu8DYtdjV8w4XpstXZvWjvhwU-VlQcbLvy8FcW5N43vrq3JT_7C8Fy58k8xDnzIZkMAgpfvKWUkCNm1oZpUmAX4HxBjwVC_2Nwn8-pwds9vDkOvIxFZLZgDYaUO8kz9gRIP6LwJfrHy8ZZ-rjmvdfz1krUkDiM3cDzRkXUSfBmyJgXYtJ8V4wcw5vxKErJpiFfCJQ3H&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q3tLIuu8DYtdRQCv6-4xy6IOBqkkSYAkhv26vAKc5E8bfvdu7D0fwtlXP4O5H6R9kUKjxWXTXaUzELC7PGVLcsg4vdVBGmeC57DmmxWUzn9ftdYRcCXTI_XIZKDSYUtUxpddwHbLBu9JWiHDUHDND6QJBV9swEZpTUh2mRzZ5sHpB-dpBp84Tjz6D926cq9a785nplt90BRP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q9cMf6EL_qAeJj4oEAOqnSOBSvRLSjvmwt0dzMvVyg7vqC2WENYjuRFaQEJM7IyqkPQbGAu8LNf6tOKSQxkuYwdNPVycnEWTCqmeulb23DXElJWRzdBJXHyaNwV0lLd_9HM6XV3SjucA2vzm-lbaQbPQ-08b7Jk9TTVbouNoh4RB0XfnFyrSVLiz7FHve9vgxA==&c=&ch=


http://focolu.org/ 

THANKSGIVING SERVICE. LET'S MEET FOR SUPPER THAT EVENING BEFORE
WORSHIP! TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 21ST - 5PM AT OUR SAVIOUR'S FOR

SUPPER. 7PM THANKSGIVING WORSHIP AT OSLC WITH ALL 4
CONGREGATIONS

 

 

The Rocky Mountain Synod Youth Gathering for all 6-12 graders!

January 13-15 2018 in Colorado Springs-$200

FOCOLU will travel all together for this weekend away as we explore the
surprises that exist with-in our Church. 

 
The Gathering will have both Middle School and Sr. High "Experiences"

throughout our time together.  Worship will be the only time all ages will
be together.

 
FOCOLU includes a $30 fee to help offset the costs of adult

leaders/drivers and the interns.
 

Total cost for the weekend is $200 and checks can be written out to your
home congregation.

 
Please also sign up on the website sign up genius in the Confirmation U

tab or click Here

Confirmation Students: Sign up for classes here!
http://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/13572d804aeceedc53-focolu1

  
 

    

Like us on Facebook!      

SERVICE & GIVING

OOW THANKS YOU 
WARM WINTER CLOTHES 

A big THANK YOU for the generous support of the clothing drive for Pine
Ridge and Putnam elementary. We will be sending 29 bags of clothing to

Pine Ridge, 2 bags to Putnam, and 4 bags to Homeless Gear.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q9cMf6EL_qAezZ_tryFjyVXXEmLCc4isyHf69JjjKF4uef_kKTlcYcl1hVQSpmlFsCNFb4T5qfiCAUyje4dvmrREns7kxo5V8BssT1SPQt9djpwUBTTCVIj3AjW0fWeZadnaq03Vekm3lOOSsS82Vjpz4aveQrpHRulafa3ukkeV&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q8muCx1bW8SwiCo3q-aUWXSXPLPeqiDK_Aztz4E6MHioll4be3hOBAK6Co4R3dJkBYLBa9h-n51zsBes7ldPkJVGsmIjDKv3T-FA7iDuSLeL9F-SVmbWCJfoTxbCv2UMwSU8Jv0rgQyRSUJaliQyTRiugzfbM3kmQIvtvKNXbvCy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q_WR1_-Lv5FwSXGFb_aKH04Rbo-Q0dct8LZbOVp6dUtL9KImrb4dmKf5Hn7Yb5ZrpHBlTh401JVzXjmUqeUrs0AvB1ZxZekHXt2t8YJuRBAGtpHshn_hy3NuMCVVsTGfVoK7YPXHTBeSBJm5I-YS-Gc=&c=&ch=


FAITH FAMILY HOSPITALITY
OSLC will be taking a year-long hiatus from hosting FFH families during

construction.
 

However, we will be supporting other host churches throughout the next
year. Third Day Church, located at 608 East Drake Rd, will be hosting the
week after Thanksgiving and would appreciate our help. Please use the

following link to sign up,
 http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e4fada72daaf58-ffh1126, or call
coordinators, Jodi Loecke (970)371-5345 or Angie Asmus (970)646-

2134 with any questions.
 

We are also collecting lamps, duffle bags, shampoo and conditioner, towel
sets, dressers and nightstands for our families being placed in permanent

housing.  These can be dropped off at the Day Center at 300 East Oak
Street (FFH Day Center and Mennonite Fellowship).  

 
We are strongly encouraging all volunteers to attend a FFH training to learn
more about homelessness and specifics about the larger program.  These

are offered on December 3 at Foothills Unitarian, from 1-2:30, and
December 4 at First United Methodist Church, from 7-8:30 pm. Finally
volunteers are always needed at the Day Center.  If you are interested,

please call Chrissa Percival, FFH Program Director, at (970)484-3342.  

Sign Up for the Mission to Hope Walk - December 2nd

"Mission to Hope Walk" to benefit Homeless Gear and the Murphy Center

is Saturday, December 2nd.  We will walk with other supporters and guests in our
community (those with housing and those without), beginning at 8 a.m., from

Catholic Charities Mission to the Murphy Center of Hope---a 1-mile walk that many
of the guests they serve walk every day. This walk will help us come together as a
united community, raise awareness for homelessness, and serve as a fundraiser

for the Murphy Center.

Backpacks provided by a grant from Thrivent Financial are lined up beneath a table
in the narthex and ready to be stuffed with your gear donations of warm socks,

hats, gloves, long underwear, etc. (see complete list at sign-up table) Our walkers
will wear these backpacks and deliver your donations to the Murphy Center.

 
Support our walkers with your $$ - a generous member has offered to match your

donations up to $500, AND we have already agreed that Our Saviour's will be a
"Bronze Level" sponsor for this event!  Visit the table in the narthex to sign up to

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q7sbbV3Xiig63J2oLgJoQvP630LdEJw3ypNkfgpUxOr36ql06uweSnmxGS9uC0w1ixTLE4t-Ug4fYUb8gljoK28MWIfMmgfq5sK1_U-bw51dSyBPiqFAOVRyjzG3r91ZsHcDKysB5tvma0FHYANKNCvvUZsQOBoLJrl-7jvPOHBV&c=&ch=


walk (ALL ages welcome!) or sign up to sponsor. Questions? Call or e-mail Beth
DeHaven:  417-860-9303 or bethadehaven@gmail.com.

MEMORIAL GARDEN BRICKS

Interested in Buying a Brick in the Memorial  Garden? Bricks can be purchased
at anytime in honor of a loved one or to commemorate a special  date.

Examples of these are found along the walkway to the garden. Anyone on the
Columbarium Committee can help you - Janice Stuber, Lois Lamb, Greta Irvin

or El isa Sherman. 

RECEPTION MINISTRY

It is time to update the contact list for celebration-of-life/funeral receptions.
When we have a celebration-of-life/funeral at OSLC, members generously

provide cookies, salads, fresh fruit, or relish tray items for the reception after
the service and/or volunteer to assist with set up, serving, and clean up.

Invitations to assist are sent out via Sign Up Genius. You will receive an email
notifying you of food items needed and when to deliver your donation to the

church. You may opt to participate for a given occasion or not.

If you are willing to help, please stop by the church office to sign up. If you
are currently on the list of volunteers, no sign up is needed.

LUTHERAN DISASTER RELIEF FOR HURRICANES, EARTHQUAKES & FIRES
So far the FOCOLU churches have raised $22,000 towards Hurricane
Relief Efforts through Lutheran Disaster Response. If you would like
to donate, please put in your check's memo line "Lutheran Disaster

Relief".

One Village One Family Gifting

Our gifting program has provided kitchen items such as dish, glass, &
silverware sets, pots & pans, baking sheets, coffee makers, and

toasters for 12 families in 2017. Thank you to everyone who has
donated items to keep out supply closets stocked. Our current need

is for toasters. King Soopers and Walmart have models for under
$10.00. Gently used toasters are also welcome.



 
 

BUILDING UPDATES

Capital Campaign update

as of November 15th:

Total received of the first year: $630,724.28
Total pledged over three years: $1,635,322

 

Building Program Headline News
Final floor plan and site plans complete, design done.  Pending final City

approval, construction on track to begin around year end.

Please direct any questions to our Building Committee:  
Larry Roesner, chair and owners rep, Pastor Leta Behrens, Pastor Michael

Stadtmueller, Bill Brown, Bob Bury, Shelly Carroll, Jim Gjerde, Fred
Haberecht, Shelly Kalkowski Ling, Christine Marston, Ken Roper, and Roger

Sherman
 

If you would like to email the team please contact the office.

See more information at https://our-saviours.org/buildingprogram/

OTHER NEWS

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5QzYE4vAS0T1KoKfOsi3EhUQiNdAS5rV7wC7mopAt6zVPKdAc6MEnncFYUm9hdAIBmULr7K5IqC6Bo0nPibY7hbiTtH5RZichYs4DjZxYEiFrV_Ey_-wfhFG8sld2VVbsM3XShuvyyvXR6138KVCoYCo=&c=&ch=


OFFICE NEWS
                            

   Monday 12 pm - 3:30 pm
     Tuesday - Friday 

    9 am - 3:30 pm
The office will be CLOSED this

Friday afternoon (Nov. 17) as well
as

November 23rd & 24th for
Thanksgiving.

We are looking for volunteers to
help in the office. 

If you are interested please contact Natalie at natalie@our-
saviours.org

THE SIGNAL
Any articles for the next quarterly Signal are due by November 22nd.

COLD/FLU SEASON
Cold/flu season is upon us. There is no better prevention than SOAP & WATER by

washing your hands. However, there is sanitizer if you aren't near a sink.

LUTHERAN CHORALE CONCERTS
The Lutheran Chorale would like to invite you to join us in
celebrating the birth of our Lord.  We will be presenting three
concerts: one on December 10, 2017 at 3 pm, and two concerts on
December 11, 2017 at noon and 3 pm. 
Rejoice! Our Light Has Come will be performed on Saturday,

December 10 at 3 pm at The Sanctuary, Denver, 3101 W 31st Ave.,
Denver, CO, 80211.   This will be a free concert, with our annual Silent
auction /Bake sale being held prior to the concert with doors opening
at 1:30 pm.   Please join us for some very special items.     Our second
Rejoice! Our Lord Has Come concert will be held on Sunday,



December 11, at 3 pm at Lutheran Hospital's Chapel of the Good

Samaritan, 8300 W 38th Ave., Wheat Ridge, CO, 80033.   This will also
be a free concert, with a free will offering accepted. 
 
Joyous Carols of the Season our third concert will be held on Sunday,

December 10, at noon at Exempla Lutheran Hospital ,8300 W. 39th Ave.,
Wheat Ridge, CO.  We will be singing in the lobby and around the
hospital.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Linda Thompson:
303-666-6642, e-mail us at thelutheranchorale@comcast.net, or visit
our web site at www.thelutheranchorale.org. 

UPCOMING BELL CONCERTS
Come watch our Interim Handbell Director and Office

Administrator, Natalie Grapes in concert!

CONNECTING WITH OUR SYNOD

 
The weekly Synod newsletter can be found at the following link:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q7sbbV3Xiig6Kg5b1GdO86O321Wd_1AeYw5GNt3jU8tD25E0kOMMmwrPT23acvD-1ltnLiH75a1F50BEM_xNlDLWGOCTI9dFGmNvgynkMxwUrMm0A96u_vBFAE3wSaBfADSTs_d_y1HJ&c=&ch=


http://rmselca.org/email-newsletter-archive

WORSHIP VOLUNTEERS

 Saturday, November 18, 2017 5:30 PM

Usher/Greeter

Worship Assistant Duane Daire

Acolyte Rhianna Bertram

Sunday, November 19, 2017 8:30 AM

Ushers

Greeters

Worship Assistant

Coffee Host Linda Bury

Acolytes Ella Wolf & Katie Brown

Sunday, November 19, 2017 10:30 AM

Greeter/
Usher

Chris Marston

Worship Assistant Espen Marston

Sound System Jonathan Marston

Acolytes Brian Hutchinson & Joshua Hennen 

10:30 AM

Monday, November 20, 2017 12:00 PM

Offering Tellers Marva Nass

 Below are options to volunteer:
1. SIGNUP GENIUS:  Click HERE 
2. Our Saviour's Website:  Click HERE 
3.  Call the office:  970-484-3133

 
                        Our Saviour's Lutheran Church

  2000 S. Lemay Avenue

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q1SZKcI5UOV6NkyhQgf1wVMsHtbiGmRNH-Lps7LQNfSFcoGWp05kcTP2Qhud7tanQF6yU0mn7_aEI1vckPAy12t90dvHG29cXMN7fGmcqO59yHZ1qWPpiwlCgmESGqvnPGfb2nkl8vDR9vlGl4cU71w=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q3Dh78Sv2dBxsCh0H8KWL1C-j0y-XZOPnF4v9Aet_Ym1rWWJ7fI4qKoiFJia2sNazPLD61PuKQWRiXcbX-ks73ZpB-limf-8NqlB9Tf679nMxhP32ECHulWuM72Kofmw54ngYNyLJXF-mHNkN-K4usLM_C_1x1LMag==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q87uSPgHNOyg3kkqc2S7irOXnZ_R0x3v3pPpK_rosNlynuhj6GZjm8ZTMjTmk8EPr5UAqaqVd5qy27ppfgpeSZfvJQ48DRXjwBR7zJfOWOFrHypaXMVck_4xGGHfkuHI8Q==&c=&ch=


Fort Collins, CO 80525
Office:  970-484-3133
Fax: 866-611-6550 

 www.our-saviours.org 
Pastor Leta Behrens  leta@our-saviours.org  

Pastor Michael Stadtmueller michael@our-saviours.org
Natalie Grapes, Office Administrator natalie@our-saviours.org

Kevin Dragseth, FoCoLu Minister for Faith Formation, kevin@focolu.org
Leslie Olsen, Office Assistant leslie@our-saviours.org 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5Q2lLKDR86twWJefJkefqlUXwYrZ8CTobg46TnFhB_SKoiqaDJ5oeWGK9CxS42_lri0jVUravDKSfNxbIhZluokPQR8Zzw3HPuIjnC0hlLD0mqMEam94xu4M=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TOqcS_OT9HocnizmRKbB32CeeKV9RNg72GjJQRFQBk9DAPJi4Eh5QzsxxS8n1N7NMF-sLIdwYHZ3QJMXwGVqwowvUx0BoqKmAJZOXtzf90JYVxodiZrFuQb2LJTRkyYxaioas_t4XWFWrCh0ysHVi88umHGXgd_kGLnD-2DTbRfZ2JLqvhLc1g==&c=&ch=
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